Colorado Family Church: Camp Journey for 13+ Open for Registration

Michael Hentrich
May 16, 2021

REGISTER HERE

We want to clarify that although the registration says this camp is for high schoolers, any youth 13 or
older can register. Sorry for any confusion.

Dear family,

We are excited to share a new cooperative effort between our Utah church family and our own to hold a
first-ever joint summer workshop. We've rented a beautiful lodge in Bear Lake State Park in Utah and are
excited to have a really great team working together to make this an amazing experience for our 13+
youth.

The camp will be be from June 27-July 2.



You can read the letter here for some more details on costs, appropriate dress, electronic devices,
speakers, etc. and please click on the register button when you are ready to register. We are also looking
for help with transportation to the workshop, since it is a 7 hour drive from Denver.

REGISTER HERE




Camp Journey

Utah & Colorado YAYAM H.S. Workshop
Summer 2021

June 27 — July 2, 2021
May 2021

Dear Parents,

This letter is to inform you of our workshop for High School Students. The workshop will be held
at the Red Farmhouse in Bear Lake, Utah (565 South Stump Hollow Road, Garden City, UT
84028) . The workshop will begin with registration at 5:00 PM on Sunday June 27th and the
workshop will close on Friday, July 2nd at 10:00 AM. The retreat is open to the unificationist
High School Students from Utah and Colorado family church.The fee for the workshop is $275
per participant for early bird, $300 for regular fee, and $50 for team leaders. Additionally, for
families who are registering more than 1 participant, the first child will have registration fee of
$275 early bird and all additional siblings will receive a $30 discount. In regard to kitchen staff,
to express our appreciation for their time and sacrifice, we waive the fee for one participant of
their choice.

Lectures, internal guidance and testimonies will be provided by a number of speakers.
Particularly, this year’s High School Workshop includes the collaboration between the Utah and
Colorado family church, which has been never done before. Additionally, we are looking forward
to receiving Rev. Thompson, our SR5 director, as the main lecturer.. We also hope that this
workshop will provide the great opportunity for self-reflection and help young unificationists take
ownership over their own life of faith and their relationship with God and True Parents.

Enclosed is a link to the registration, liability waiver and medical treatment consent forms and
payment. Registration for early bird will close June 10th, and regular registration will close June
13th.

Things to bring to the workshop: A heavy jacket AND light jacket (It will get cold at night and
warm during the day), flashlight, blanket, toiletries including: deodorant, femine hygiene
products (if applicable), towel, etc., close-toed shoes for sports, change of clothes, sleepwear,
underwear, and swimwear. Please remember that we have a dress code at this workshop. We
do not allow makeup, tight t-shirts, tight pants, short-shorts, tank tops, t-shirts that show your
midriff, t-shirts with inappropriate slogans. Boys pants must not show their boxers. Please leave
electronics at home or they will be confiscated. Please note that cell phones will be collected
during the workshop. If contact with parents are needed, child will be permitted to do so under
supervision.

Swimwear: Sisters- no bikinis or Short-shorts; one piece bathing suits with shorts OR shorts &
t-shirt OR bikini with t-shirt and shorts

Brothers: long-truck shorts and t-shirt

Link to registration & medical form + waiver & payment:
For more information, contact us at:

Alicia Kuhlmann (Camp Director): aliciakuhlmann000@ gmail.com

Pastor Micheal Hentrich (Parental figure): hentrichmichael@ gmail.com

Anisa Tanaka (Parental figure): lumus2020@ gmail.com

We look forward to seeing you and your children at the workshop.





